
We are delighted to announce the arrival of an online wellbeing support tool for school and at home! 

   

   

   
The PATHS team can fully 
fund all schools in Norfolk 
to access the Hub.  This fits 
the recommended model of 
a Whole School Approach 
to Wellbeing and Mental 
Health and was created by 
the experts at Phoenix 
Education in response to 
what children, young people 
and families said they 
needed.  It is part of the 
system wide Recovery 
Approach for Norfolk. 

 

For more info on the Reintroduction Hub click here. 
To register please email paths@norfolk.gov.uk with 
the school name, the SLT responsible for wellbeing 
& mental health and the preferred training date. 
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